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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  
 Purchase of Special Education Buses 

 
     Mrs. Linda Pannell 
 Finance Director 

 Dr. George Noflin, Jr. 
 Assistant Superintendent 

 Mrs. Mary Ruth Wright 
 Director, Special Education 
  
 
It is recommended that the Board acknowledge and agree to purchase five school 
buses for the Special Education Department contingent upon receipt of SPED AARA 
funds.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
 PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


